AUBURN HIGH SCHOOL
Friday, May 30th, 2025
Sports:
· Attention All Football players.  Gear check out is being moved to Monday June 2, right after school at the stadium.  Sorry for the late notice, but gear check out for today is cancelled and moved to Monday June 2 right after school. 

· Attention all boys wanting to tryout for summer basketball.  Tryouts will be next Monday, June 2 at 7:00 PM.  You need to be cleared through the athletics office and turn in your yellow card to Coach Hansen.  

GENERAL-What’s Happening at AHS-
· Attention Senior girls- Ali’s Prom project is here for you if you’re looking for a Prom fit and need financial assistance. Pick up a field trip form from the main office to find your dream outfit. Field trip is Tuesday June 3rd.

· KCLS is coming back one last time this school year for FINAL FRIDAY!  They are bringing yard games so stop by the east courtyard during lunches to play some games.

· Seniors don’t forget to turn in your field trip forms for the Graduation Tour! You can also pick them up and turn them in ASAP at the Activities office. 

· Announcement Pacific Islanders, we are excited to invite you to Pacific Islander Family Night at Auburn High School today, May 30th. Doors will open at 5:30 pm, and tickets will be available at the door only. Come enjoy a fun evening with your family and friends, featuring a special guest appearance by DJ Una! For more information about ticket pricing and details, please check the posters in the commons. We hope to see you there!! Thank you!

· Yearbooks are coming!
Our 2026 yearbook is coming next week.  Yearbooks are being distributed on Thursday, June 5th during lunches in Room 101 to Seniors and after school until 3:05.
 You will need your school ID to verify your identity.
Yearbooks will be sold starting Thursday, June 5, for $60 on a first come, first served basis to Seniors on Thursday, and then to all students on Friday.
Yearbooks will be distributed on Friday, June 6th to all other students during lunches and after school until 3:05, and any remaining copies to students for $60.
Yearbooks will not be given out earlier than those times.

· Attention ALL LatinX students. We are having a LatinX celebration on June 13th from 5-7 p.m. If you are interested please sign up by today scanning any poster with QR code.

· Seniors! Prom 2025 is here! The theme is “Red Carpet Masquerade”. When you ask June 7th! Tickets are on sale until the end of May. You can purchase them at the Bookkeeper’s office. $40 with ASB and $45 without ASB. If you plan to bring a guest, you must pick up guest passes from the Activities Office. 

CLUBS ANNOUNCEMENTS-NA

AHS RECOGNITION-NA

UPCOMING EVENTS:
· Senior Award Night-6/2
· Prom-6/7
· Senior Sunset-6/12
· Graduation-6/14

NON-SCHOOL DAY
· Juneteenth-6/19
